
 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Lechowski,  
 
 
I wanted to let you know how much the South Florida Chick-fil-A market appreciates your 
support.  Your willingness to provide a meeting room for our monthly meetings over the 
years is very much appreciated.  Your professional staff, especially Matty Curbelo always go 
above our expectations to ensure that the meeting room is ready to include any 
media requirements are met.  
  
 
 
Please accept my sincere appreciation for your continued support over the years.   
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Jude Hodges 
Owner/Operator 
Chick-fil-A @ The Fountains of Miramar 
 


